

Desiree Hermosillo <desiree.hermosillo@marshallcountyky.gov>

Fwd: CASA by the Lakes

Kevin Neal <kevin.neal@marshallcountyky.gov>

Tue, May 9, 2017 at 12:47 PM

To: Desiree Hermosillo <desiree.hermosillo@marshallcountyky.gov>

Hey Des,

can you add Angelia from CASA to the agenda for next week. Plus can you send her a grant application form. Thank you

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Angelia Boyd <casapr@murray-ky.net>

Date: Thu, Mar 30, 2017 at 9:30 AM

Subject: CASA by the Lakes

To: kevin.neal@marshallcountyky.gov

Hello! Thank you so much for taking the time to speak with me Monday and showing me around! I am super excited about the prospect of working with you guys in the future to make CASA even greater than it already is.

I wasn't exactly sure what all you wanted as far as information goes so I attached several choices. I have attached a description of our work, what it means to be a volunteer, a few numbers, a brochure, a newsletter, and our mission statement. Please let me know if you are looking for anything else and I will gladly send it your way!

I talked to Tamara and our board chair, Dallas, and both of them agree that having an office at the court house is definitely something to consider. We will not be having a board meeting in April because of Friends of CASA (which you are invited to...I've attached a flyer) but I will discuss with everyone as soon as possible and get back with you.

Again, thank you for everything!

Angelia Melvin Boyd

Executive Director

CASA by the Lakes

1003 Poplar Street

Murray, KY 42071

270-761-0164 Office

270-978-2996 Cell

casapr@murray-ky.net

www.casabythelakes.org